
 
 

 

 

PRO-D TEACHERS’ WORKSHOP WITH MARCELLINE MOODY NOVEMBER 22nd 

Dear Principals and Teachers, 

The Victoria Symphony is pleased to offer a Professional Development Workshop on the November 22nd. 

The workshop, facilitated by Marcelline Moody, is designed to provide teachers with strategies to prepare 

students from kindergarten up to middle school who will be attending the Victoria Symphony’s Education 

concerts in February of 2025. Marcelline will lead teachers through the Teachers’ Guide and offer fun and 

interactive activities to enhance students’ understanding and enjoyment of the concerts through games, 

movement, graphics and stories. 

About Marcelline Moody: Marcelline Moody is an Orff graduate of the University of Manitoba, Canada, 

and she has her diploma in Advanced Studies in Music and Dance Education from the Special Course at the 

Orff Institute, Salzburg. She has taught the Orff Levels Summer Courses for many years at the University of 

Manitoba and has also taught workshops across Canada, in Australia, Salzburg, China, France, and England. 

Marcelline is passionately involved in developing programmes which involve children with the arts 

community, and in integrating music education and the performing arts. She has been Music Education 

consultant with the Winnipeg Symphony Orchestra for 20 years, preparing students for listening to the 

symphony, and training school students for live movement performances with the orchestra. She now works 

as Education consultant with the Victoria Symphony. 

 

When: Monday November 22nd 2024 

Time: 10 - 3 with a break for lunch. A light lunch will be provided. 

Where: The Baumann Centre, 925 Balmoral Rd, Victoria V8T 1A7 

Registration deadline: November 14th. 

 

For more information or to register for the workshop, please contact Soile Stratkauskas: 

soile@victoriasymphony.ca, 250.412.1975 
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